
DRAINAGE BOARD MINUTES             MARCH 14, 2022        ALL MEMBERS PRESENT 

 

Motion to approve minutes from 2/28/22 Kevin Nigh, 2nd Chris Ross, vote 3/0.  

 

Carmony Tile: Taylor Sumerford, county surveyor, spoke to James Ramsey this morning and they are going to get 

back to work here the middle of this week. Don Parker states he had seen where they’ve done some work on 500 E. 

Kevin Nigh states he had observed the outlet had been installed.  

 

Clendenning Ditch: Taylor attempted to contact Mohr Drainage regarding this work to see when they may get started 

but has not heard back. They are hoping to get started soon.  

 

Woodruff Ditch: Chris Ross states Karl Montgomery asked about some rip rap that was to be installed in the area. 

Taylor will contact Mr. Montgomery and follow up on this.  

 

Adjourn.  

 


